
April 13 f 1984

Dear Carl:

Iwant to express my sincere appreciation for your efforts on
behalf of Nelson and Winnie Handel a. Ian? very pleased that you have
agreed to sponsor a Senate resolution concerning their grave situation
1n this session.

The House Subcommittee on Africa recently gave its unanimous
approval to House Resolution 430» the "Mandela Freedom Resolutions 11

and has reported it to the Committee on Foreign Affairs. Iara enclosing
for your Information a copy of a press release with additional Information.

Should you need any additional information or any assistance with
regard to this subject, please do not hesitate to contact me, Iwill
do whatever Ican to help you in this Important project.

Best regards»

Sincerely»

Seo. W. Crockett» Jr.
Member of Congress

The Honorable Carl Levin
United States Senate
Washington» D.C. 20510
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